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Applied Income (AI) Overpayment Issue 
 
Attention Long Term Care providers – The Department of Social Services (DSS) 
has identified an issue resulting in overpayments of Applied Income (AI) to 
providers.  Providers are being asked to postpone processing these overpayments 
while DSS works to correct the issue.  Additional information will be 
communicated to providers on the resolution of this issue as soon as it becomes 
available. 

 


